Update from Eureka July 15, 2019

From: Trey Salinas

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 2:42 PM

To: Harkins, Sandra <Sandra.Harkins@austintexas.gov>

Subject: RE: Eureka Update

We have met with Kealing, Swede Hill and OCEAN. Phone calls or one on one visits with other neighborhood groups. If they want to meet we are happy to meet. Some just ask us to keep them updated. We hope to have more of an update in August/September. June and July is pretty quiet. Will check on other properties.

From: Harkins, Sandra [mailto: Sandra. Harkins@austintexas.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2019 2:37 PM

To: Trey Salinas

Subject: RE: Eureka Update

Do you have any updates that you would want to share with the Urban Renewal Board for their Monday meeting? You can provide them to me in writing. Some of the things they wanted to know.... is who you have met with?... have you purchased any more property in the Urban Renewal Plan area? Thanks